
                                           
 

 

 

N40/Sarsfield Road Area Works 

Progress Update – Wednesday the 6th of June 2018 

 

 The next set of pavement remedial works required in the N40/Sarsfield Road 

Roundabout area will get underway on this coming Friday the 8th of June 2018. The 

works area consists of a section of the slip road from the Sarsfield Road South 

westwards towards the Bandon Road Roundabout and a section of the link from the 

Sarsfield Road Roundabout westwards towards the Bandon Road Roundabout and 

both links will need to be temporarily closed to facilitate the works.  

 

Full excavation and replacement of the existing pavement layers will be required. In 

order to minimise the closure period, the works will be progressed on a 24-hour basis 

from 9pm on Friday the 8th of June 2018 and both links will be reopened to traffic not 

later than 6am on Thursday the 14th of June 2018.  

 

Local traffic diversions will be in place via the Wilton Road Roundabout and the 

westbound off ramp from the N40 to the Bandon Road Roundabout will not be 

impacted by the works. The works will be carried out by Siac Construction Ltd, Main 

Contractor for the Bandon/Sarsfield Road Interchanges Upgrade Scheme.  

 

 Pavement remedial works are also required in an area of the south-western quadrant 

of the Sarsfield Road Roundabout. Planning for these works is under way and details 

will follow in future updates.  

 

 Pavement renewal and upgrade works are also prosed for the Sarsfield Road between 

Sarsfield Road Roundabout and Wilton Road Roundabout. Cork City Council hope to 

appoint McGinty & O’Shea Ltd to progress these works with the works likely to get 

underway within the next fortnight or so. Again, further details to follow in future 

updates.  

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation to these ongoing and upcoming 

works please contact us on (021)4520180 or on this email address. 


